Covering Kids & Families: A Team Effort

By: [NAMES OF CHILDREN’S ADVOCATE AND BUSINESS PARTNER]
It’s not often that a children’s advocate and a business owner jointly write an op-ed. On the surface, we have very different jobs with very different goals. But dig a little deeper and you’ll find there is much we have in common. We both care about our community, and we both know that a community is only as strong as the health of its children. That’s why we are teaming up to help [STATE/COMMUNITY]’s uninsured children. 

 [# OF UNINSURED CHILDREN IN STATE] [STATE] children are uninsured. Research shows that parents with children who do not have health care coverage are more likely to be forced to delay or not seek medical care for their kids than parents whose children have health insurance. Many uninsured children are going without health care services when they need them because their parents cannot afford to pay. Parents of uninsured children are also more likely not to fill or delay filling prescriptions than parents of insured kids. 

These findings are disturbing for everyone in our community. No child should go without needed health care. Fortunately, there is good news. Most uninsured children in [STATE] are eligible for low-cost or free health care coverage through [MEDICAID/SCHIP PROGRAM]. But the problem is that many parents of uninsured children may not know these programs exist, or they think they do not qualify because they work. 

The key to getting eligible children enrolled is informing their parents about these programs and encouraging them to apply. We are working together to help spread the word to families in [STATE/COMMUNITY] that these programs exist for them. Companies that come in contact with families every day can play a critical role in informing them about these programs. That’s why [COMPANY] will be [LIST OF PARTNERSHIP ACTIVITIES].

Many of the country’s leading companies and organizations have joined the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation’s Covering Kids & Families Initiative in a nationwide effort to connect eligible, uninsured children with low-cost and free health care coverage. 

Families that would like to learn more about low-cost and free health care coverage can call [STATE TOLL-FREE HOTLINE NUMBER].
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